
 

 
350 E Plumeria Drive, San Jose, CA 95134 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 7435 

Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 USA 

 

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: PY317300395 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Arlo Technologies, Inc. to apply to the FCC for a 

change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 

 

This authorization applies to the Netgear Incorporated, FCC ID: PY317300395, grant date: 04/15/2018. 

We are aware that Arlo Technologies, Inc. intends to market the above referenced product under their 

FCC ID: 2APLE17300395. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Kay Date:  June 25, 2018 

Director, Regulatory Compliance 

david.kay@netgear.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


